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This draft provides that, if the Department of Natural Resources issues a special
carcass tag with deer hunting licenses issued to persons under the age of 18 and the
carcass tag allows that person to hunt an antlerless deer, then the group hunting
provisions under s. 29.324 do not allow another member of the group deer hunting
party to use that antlerless deer tag.

The draft does not refer to zero quota zones because it is my understanding that there
is really no way for a hunter to know if the hunter is in a zero quota zone. That is, DNR
sets quotas for the purpose of determining how many tags to issue but that information
is not generally available to the hunting public. Please let me know if the draft in its
current form meets your intent.
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